
Hibs’ tickets for Ibrox now
sold out

Hibs have announced that tickets for the away leg of the
Scottish Premiership Play-Off Semi-Final are now sold out.

The 950 fans will be based  in one corner of the ground.

Supporters who purchased online or by phone are reminded that
tickets will not be posted due to the limited time available.
To allow time for ticket fulfilment, tickets will be available
for collection from 10am on Tuesday 19 May. The Ticket Office
will operate extending opening hours on Tuesday, opening from
10am to 7pm, and will be open on Wednesday from 10am to 5pm.

Tickets for the second leg at Easter Road on Saturday (kick
off 12pm) are on sale now.

Tickets can be purchased online, 24 hours a day and with no
booking fee through our eTicketing website, in person at the
Hibernian Ticket Office and via the Telephone Hotline on 0844
844 1875 option 1. There is a £1.50 booking fee per ticket
when purchasing by phone.
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